P. E. Certificate Presentation Fall 2024

The final professional engineer's certificate presentation for 2024 was held December
8, 2024 at the Brantford Public Library Auditorium in the afternoon. Chapter Chair
Mariana Balaban P. Eng. welcomed the honorees and guests and a special welcome
to our PEO councillor Vicki Hillborn, P. Eng. who brought greetings from PEO and
added a personal welcome to the newest P. Eng.’s in the Chapter and congratulated
them on their work and diligence in pursuing a career in Professional Engineering in
Ontario.

Gagandeep Singh Kanatra, P. Eng., Eeshan Kumar, P. Eng., Virajbhai Kantilal Patel, P.
Eng., Udit Arunkumar Raval, P. Eng. and Jacob Mark Zolnierowicz, P. Eng. were
presented with their certificates by Mariana and Vicki. Following the presentations
refreshments were served while participants mingled with fellow engineers and guests.
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Welcome to the Brantford Chapter of the Professional Engineers of Ontario and best
wishes in your chosen discipline and a “lifetime of learning”.




